
From: DINA PIRAINO  
Sent: Sunday, May 24, 2020 6:04 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: May 27th meeting submission 
 
As a resident of Richmond Hill I do not support paid parking for Lake Wilcox. We moved here to have 
some amenities. Our own residents may not be able to afford to go and enjoy the beautiful parks.  
We pay enough taxes.  
Thank you for your time 
Dina 

 


